Sheffield -
Polite Notice Asking Patientsto " ¢,»

'R,
Gontinue Wearing Face Masks _ ..

Although Government restrictions on the wearing of face masks
have been lifted from 19 July 2021, Coronavirus remains a
serious risk to health. It continues to be spread through airborne
transmission and is a risk to both other patients and staff.

Many patients continue to attend our surgery with chest
symptoms and we would respectfully request you continue to
wear face masks inside the building to protect everyone
including yourself.



